
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Lyvers Peffer, Pasha
Cc: Craigmile, Peter; Neal, Steve
Subject: Animal Science 2300H
Date: Friday, December 18, 2015 12:58:00 PM

Dear Pasha,
 
Yesterday, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed
 a proposal to remove the lab component from Animal Science 2300H and offer it as a lecture-only
 course.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the request with one contingency,
 namely: Does this change impact (1) the GE assessment plan and (2) the course goals/learning
 objectives (i.e., by removing the H lab will some of these learning objectives disappear)? Please
 provide an explanation.
 
Also, will you change the prereq./concur. information for Animal Sciences 2200.02 to “2200.01 or
 2300H, or permission of instructor” (right now, it only says, “2200.01, or permission of instructor”)
 and remove its current exclusion of Animal Science 2300H? That way, students who will take 2300H
 and 2200.02 will actually be able to fulfill a GE Natural Science—Biological Sciences requirement
 with lab credit.
 
I will return the course via curriculum.osu.edu to enable the department to answer the questions
 above.
 
Should you have any questions regarding this feedback, please feel free to contact Professor Peter
 Craigmile (Chair of the ASCC NMS Panel; cc’d on this email), or me.
 
Regards,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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